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Hello,

My neighbours and I have been wondering what progress was being made regarding the return to municipal waste
and recycling collection for strata buildings.  This idea was floated around in the media months ago but we have
never seen anything recent on the subject.

Thank you and looking forward to hearing back from you!

Regards,

Lynda Hornby
1467 Best Street, unit nº 201
White Rock V4B 4E5


